
                                              STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

     SELECTMEN  

             MEETING MINUTES APRIL 24, 2023 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve 

Goldsmith.  

The selectmen worked on Dickie Davis building application. He will need to submit a new application and 

provide a site plan. The Planning Board will meet on Wednesday April 26. 2023 with the Zoning Board for 

the application process.  

The Town of Surry has received $35.00 ck # 360 from Joseph Vitale for building permit # 1152 for a horse 

shelter.  

The Selectmen signed the Timber tax warrant for Marc Trubiano 5B- 65 and 22-437-06 T 

The selectmen signed the yield tax for Trubiano for Carolyn Berglund.  

 Jay Croteau emailed The Report of Cut for Trubiano to  Concord.  

Bruce Smith updated the cemetery lots for sale for the town clerk. 

The selectmen discussed the sale of the Brunner lot.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The  

The selectmen discussed a Direct Assitance request.  

The culverts for the Mine Ledge Rd and Wilber Rd. have been purchased from Lavalley. Permit 

applications with dates indicating the time frame are  completed. The selectmen discussed the culvert 

on the S turn of the Old Walpole Road and will not include it with this project.  

Bruce Smith attended the Emergency Preparedness Summit.  

The selectmen have accepted two applications for solar exemptions for the year 2023. A warrant article 

will be drafted for next year 2024. 

Durwin Clark spoke with the selectmen about pursuing paving bids for the Old Walpole Road section . He 

expects to have prices next week including the grinding. He plans to do the shoulder work himself after 

the paving.  

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 


